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Term 2 - Week 8 9 June 2021    SAFE       RESPECTFUL       RESPONSIBLE 

June 10 & 11: Stage 3 Leadership Camp 

Mon. 14th June : Queen’s Birthday Long  
 Weekend 

Tues. 15th June: Semester 1 Reports sent home 

Tues. 22nd June: Parent/Teacher Conferences (don’t  
 forget to return your booking form) 

Fri. 25th June: Term 2 finishes 

Mon. 12th July: Term 3 commences 

Fri. 16th July: Kindergarten Excursion 
 Sydney Zoo 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Late Arrival / Early Departures  
from School 

The Catholic Education Office Diocese of Parramatta is focusing 
heavily on student attendance and particularly, late arrivals and 
early departures from school.   
 
Not only do partial absences amount to missed learning time for 
your children, they interrupt learning for other children.  While 
we understand that there are some times when your cannot avoid 
being late, we ask that you make a concerted effort to please get 
your children to school on time.   
 
A bigger interruption to teaching time is however the amount of 
people who sign their children out early—often for no particular 
reason.  These departures 
are a major interruption in 
classes.  Some classes can 
be called up to 6 times in a 
one hour period to send 
children to the office.  
Please avoid signing your 
children out early.   
 
Office staff will be asking 
for a specific reason why 
you are taking your child 
home early and this will be 
recorded as an attendance 
note in your child’s school 
record.   

 

Give me some Space! … 
On 27th May, a group of Year 5 students per-
formed a play based on the book, Give Me Some 
Space! by Philip Bunting. The performance was for 
Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students and the 

children loved it! 



Feast of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 



Vinnie’s Winter Appeal 
Tuesday, 8th June 

 

Thank you for your incredible generosity!   
We had so many warm blankets, beanies, gloves 
and scarves donated by our 
lovely community for those 
people who are doing it 
tough this winter.    

 

Feast of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 



Heart……………………………...to……………………………..Heart 

Friday Assembly Awards 
 

Kindy: Sirina Al Qassab, Ater Wol,  
 Marley-Dee Tangka, Elena Demetriou, 
 Thalia Rahme, Sebastian Maroky, 
 David Goro, Audrey Pascoe 
    

Year 1: Alek Yor, Dehira Dekuan, 
 Nneoma Ikiakor, Ali Zaineddine, 
 Annabella Kako, Somto Michael,  
 Lilly Helm, Hanz Sanchez 
  

Year 2: Antipas Hancieng, Larissa Rofaeil, 
 Ava Pascoe, Maryam Waleed,  
 Alexa Antonino, Cyrus Litto, 
 Eric Li, Tuil Tuil  
 

Year 3: Alaina Bucad, Tatiana Geagea, 
 Kosmo Fakatava, Elyse Santos, 
 Thomas Dabbagh, Depiny Dekuan, 
 Alana Maroky, Sophia Riley 
 

Year 4: Carl Cruz, Marisya Esho,   
 Michael Pese, Cesar Al Qassab, 
 Michael Wol, Gorgis Sikhriya, 
 Vincent Vuong, Leinora Vaka 
  

Year 5: Lual Chol, Kyrillos Mousa, 
 Jaide Mabasa, Tima Fagalei, 
 Nikwest McKenzie, Luseane Fakatava, 
 Gabriella Kalifih, Ivan Kotarac 
  

Year 6: Adrian Karganilla, Ivyanna Bonavolonta, 
 Rodney David, Grace Audish, 
 Jacque Tangka, Andrew Wahbeh, 
 Esha Singh, Richard Ali 
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Kindy: Charbella Meeko, Addison Vella 

Year 1: Laurel Merjudio, Lawrence Rofaeil 

Year 2: Angela Wol, Seth Calanno 

Year 3: Ellyza Eugenio, Annierose Fatukala 

Year 4: Euane Blando-Diocera, Levin Magcalayo 

Year 5: Nyibol Diing, Ryder Merjudio 

Year 6: Marven Albekano, Gilliana Casidsid 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments 
Enrolment Packs for next year are available from 
the school office.  If you have a child who will be 
turning 5 before July 2022, please enquire about 
Kindy Enrolment Packs from the front office.    Kindy 
Interviews have already begun.   

DOES YOUR CHILD HAVE A  
MEDICAL CONDITION?   

If you have not already informed the 
school, please contact the school office 

immediately. 

School Returns on Tuesday, 15th June following the long weekend. 

 

 

 

To ensure your child receives their uniform orders on Wednes-

days, please make sure:   

• your child’s year group for 2021 is correct on the QKR 

app.  

• Orders are in your child’s name in the profile, not par-

ents name.  

We are receiving a lot of orders with incorrect year group and 


